
 
   

  

AIACE/CENTRAL/2020 / 23                            Dated   2.3.2020  

 

To 

The Chairman 
Coal India Limited 
New Town, Rajarhat, Kolkata. 
  

Sub:-  -- Release of transferred Executives 
 

 

Dear Sir, 

It is to bring to your kind notice that transfer orders of executives, transferring them from one Subsidiary 

company to another, are being issued by CIL round the year. Some executives manage to get the release orders 

from respective company after long persuasion, but many are still awaiting release. 

It is requested to take needful action for streamlining the policy of inter-company Transfer & Release, and stop 

the practice of issuing transfer orders round the year. 

In the meanwhile, all the executives, who have been transferred from one company to another in the last year,  

may kindly be released  at the earliest, preferably latest by the end of this month , else their transfer orders be 

cancelled. 

 

P. K. Singh Rathor 
Principal General Secretary, AIACE 
 
 

 

 


